
 

NOTICE - These minutes are in draft form and have not yet been approved by the Town Council for 

accuracy.  These minutes remain subject to correction or amendment until they are approved.  Anyone 

wishing to review the formally adopted and approved minutes should make their request directly to the 

Wright Town Hall, and not rely on these published draft minutes.   

A Special Meeting was conducted on February 26, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. at the Town Hall in Wright, 

Wyoming.  The following were present for the meeting: Mayor Ralph Kingan, Councilman Doug Schrader, 

Councilman Mike Phipps, Councilman Justin Robb, Clerk/Treasurer Barbara Craig, Deputy Clerk Paula 

Strohschein, and Public Works Director Rick Hale. Absent: Councilman Nelson Litaba Public. Building 

Officials Jed Holder and Sam Proffer from Campbell County Public Works were present to discuss the draft 

of the Town of Wright and the Campbell County inspection Services Agreement with Town Attorney Rick 

Erb present. Works Director Rick Hale presented the budget review for Maintenance, Parks and Rec, Hay 

Golf Course, the Multi-Purpose Building, the Hay Creek Golf Club House, the Community Center, the 

Visitors Center and the SCCAC No action was taken at the Special/Budget Meeting. ADJOURNMENT: 

The meeting adjourned at 7:55 p.m. 

 

 

POSTED FROM FEBRUARY 28, 2020 THROUGH MARCH 9, 2020 AT THE WRIGHT TOWN HALL, 

LOCATED AT 395 LARIAT WAY, WRIGHT, WY 82732. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN OF WRIGHT, a Municipal Corporation 

 

                                                                                                       

Mayor, Ralph Kingan  

 

 

ATTEST: 

 

                                                        

Clerk/Treasurer, Barbara Craig 
 

 

 

 


